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WAIPU COVE RESERVE BOARD 

Public correspondence inwards/outwards 2020 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------------------------- 

Date: 12/02/2020 

From: A. McCulloch 

To: WCRB 

Subject: Reserve Notice Board 

Dear Reserve Board, 

I would like to see the Board put more effort in communicating with the day users of the Reserve. 

The 33% decrease in notice board space and the 170% increase in camp advertising next to day reserve is an indication of the issue. 

A large number of people used to stop and read what was useful information for the casual visitor. 

No improvement in the announcement of upcoming events on the reserve has been noticed. 

Regards 

Angus McCulloch 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Date: 12/02/2020 

From: WCRB 

To: A.McCulloch 

Subject: Re. Reserve Notice Board 

Evening Angus. 

As Belinda says, everything we receive, we post on the notice board. 

If in future we need a larger display space, we will enlarge the cabinet. 

John – Chairman, WCRB 

 

 

 


